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About the program: 

                     The ‘Deeksharambh’ program, initiated by the University Grants Commission 

(UGC), is a comprehensive Student Induction Programme designed to ease the transition of new 

students into college life. It aims to familiarize students with academic and extracurricular 

activities, institutional culture, and personal development opportunities.  

 

The program focuses on following key areas: 

 Socialization: Facilitating interactions among new students, senior students, and faculty 

members. 

 Association: Introducing students to the college/university environment, including 

departments and facilities. 



 Governing: Educating students about institutional rules, regulations, and available support 

systems. 

 Experiencing: Engaging students in activities like group discussions, physical exercises, 

creative arts, and exposure to universal human values. 

The programme is mandatory for all newly admitted students and is designed to help them adjust, 

build bonds, and explore their purpose and self-awareness.  

This year the Department of Computer Science, Statistics, Mathematics & Electronics jointly 

organized and conducted the Induction Program [Deeksharambh] program for B.Sc.-Sem-I (Major) 

students on 23-08-2024 at 11:00 AM in Mini Auditorium. The Dr. Mrs. B. A. Mehere, Principal, 

Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur was the President of the Deeksharambh Program. 

The program began at 11.00 am in presence of Dr. Kishor Rokde , Head, Department of 

Electronics, Dr. P. V. Nimbalkar, Head, Department of Computer Science, Dr. Jitesh Tripathi, 

Head, Department of Mathematics, and Miss. A.C. Katariya, Head, Department of Statistics, 

Faculty members, Non-Teaching staff members of respective Department were present during the 

program.  

The program was started by offering petals to the portraits of Lord Gautam Buddha and great 

revolutionary stalwarts Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar. Dr. Jitesh Tripathi welcomed Respected 

Principal by offering Bouquet. Dr. B. A. Mehere, Principal of the College, guided the students in 

presidential address about their academic session, college timetable, infrastructure, carrier guidance 

etc. The respective Heads of the Department also addressing the students about different activities 

conducted by college and Department for the overall academic year. 

The students also were made aware about different cells in college, examination pattern and 

discipline in the college with presentation. Prof. Winit Anandpawar spoke about distribution of 

marks in activities under CC head. 73 students were present in this program. Mr. Rakesh Uikey, 

Assistant. Professor, Department of Computer Science was comparer for the program and the 

program concluded by formal vote of thanks. 
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Attendance of Students: 

 



 

 


